
 

 

Tuesday 10th April 2012 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Go 'Behind the Scenes' at Russells Hall Hospital 

Health experts at The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust are offering you the 
chance to go behind the scenes and learn more about surgery, anaesthetics, sterile 
services and the treatment of hip fractures later this month. 

The ‘Behind the Scenes' tour, on Tuesday 17th April 2012, will throw the spotlight on 
the clinical and support staff who work in the Trust's theatres.   

"After recently receiving national recognition for the work of our hip fracture team, our 
surgical teams are looking forward to welcoming people from the Dudley area and 
beyond to go behind the scenes and learn more about how they have achieved this 
award" said Paula Clark, the Trust’s Chief Executive. 

"This event will allow access to areas of the hospital not normally seen by our 
patients, carers and their families.” 

The event takes place between 5.30pm and 8.00pm, with registration from 5.00pm, 
in the Clinical Education Centre, C Block, Russells Hall Hospital, Dudley. 

Places are limited for this event.  To book your place, call (01384) 321124 or for 
further information about this and other events planned for 2012, visit 
www.dudleygroup.nhs.uk  

 

*** ENDS *** 

 

NOTES TO EDITORS 

For more information please contact Helen Board, Membership and Governor officer 

for The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust on (01384) 321124. 

 

http://www.dudleygroup.nhs.uk/

